The original instrument and the following digest, which constitutes no part of the
legislative instrument, were prepared by Michelle Ridge.

DIGEST
SB 223 Original 2018 Regular Session Barrow

Proposed law creates the "Customer Security Act", which provides that all businesses, including but
not limited to a grocery store or retail establishment, that allow utility payments to be made in cash

on its premises shall take all reasonable and necessary steps to ensure the premises are safe for the
customer to make such payments.

Effective August 1, 2018.

(Adds R.S. 51:3151)



